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 Objection

Comments This project should have been abandoned long ago, for all the reasons which have been submitted and
rehearsed - and I thought accepted - countless times. As well as the local problems of groundwater
contamination, seismic activity etc. the over-riding concern is that fracking would be a major
contributor to global heating. Furthermore, to allow this project to go ahead would give the green light
to the proliferation of hundreds of wells across our region.
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